
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 25, 1996 

 

Mr. Warren DeBrueys 

120 Bayberry Drive 

Riverwood Subdivision 

Covington, LA  70433-4702 

 

Re: Metropolitan Crime Commission Records 

 

Dear Mr. DeBrueys: 

 

I would like to thank you again for taking time in June to meet with us.  We very much appreciate 

your willingness to answer our questions and to share information from the Metropolitan Crime 

Commission files. 

 

I am writing to follow up on the records review conducted by Review Board staff members in June in 

New Orleans.  As you know, we identified a number of documents at the Records Management 

warehouse we would like to include in the JFK Assassination Records Collection at the National 

Archives.  The nine boxes of records that you made available for us to review at your home also 

contain documents of interest to us for the same purpose.  A description of the records we would like 

to have copied is enclosed as an attachment to our June 26 letter to Mr. Goyeneche. 

 

Review Board staff will be returning to New Orleans the week of August 12, 1996, to copy the 

records we identified in June.  We have made arrangements with Mr. Radosti and with Records 

Management to start the copying process at the warehouse on Monday morning, August 12.  Please 

refer to the attached letter to Mr. Goyeneche for the details of how we will proceed.  With respect to 

the boxes of MCC records in your home, Records Management has advised that it can transport these 

boxes from your home to its warehouse and return them to you when copying is complete. With your 

approval, we think that this would be an efficient way to complete our work with the MCC records. 
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Please contact me, Phil Golrick, or Laura Denk of our staff if you have any questions or concerns 

about the proposal outlined above.  Once again, thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

Enclosure 


